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Area General Manager

15" January, 2012
To Whom it may concern

I am delighted to confirm that Ms. Amandah Jantzen performed in our entertainment outlet of
Shangri-la Hotel Chengdu from 1% May 2011 to 18" January 2012.

Throughout her engagement she was most professional, flexible and adaptable to the market and
hotel needs.

Her performance was very well received by both local and expatriate market.

She engaged the audience and established an excellent rapport. We achieved some of best results
during her pericd of engagement.

Her behavior on and off stage was above reproach and we would be delighted to have her return.

I wish Ms. Jantzen a continued success.

Best regards,

Cs,

Kieran Twomey
Area Manager / General Manager



